
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Oatlands Junior School  

School Streets Pilot Scheme - Beechwood Grove, Harrogate 

Consultee 
(please tick appropriate box) 

Pupil Parent 
or Guardian 

 Resident  
None 
(Non-resident 
consultee) 

 

Contact Name  

Contact Address  

Contact telephone / email  

 

Do you support the proposal? 
Yes 

 
No 

 
 

 Comments / Reasons for objection (if applicable): - 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please return to:  Andrew Clare, Senior Traffic Management & Parking Engineer, North 
Yorkshire Council, County Hall, Racecourse Lane, Northallerton, 

  DL7 8AD 
  Or by email at Traffic.Management@northyorks.gov.uk 
 

PLEASE RETURN QUESTIONNAIRES BY 23rd June 2023 
FOI Statement 

Your views are important, and you are urged to complete the questionnaire without delay.  Your name and address is required 
for the analysis of the survey.  Forms that are returned incomplete cannot be included.  You should also be aware that this is a 
public consultation and that once submitted, your comments may be held on a public file and may be made available for others 
to read under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

mailto:Traffic.Management@northyorks.gov.uk

